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Please don’t let homeless people camp in our parks. This has become such an issue in downtown
and it is very dirty & unsanitary. Lots of homeless won’t go into a shelter because there are too many
rules to follow & they prefer to live on the streets. I prefer to not have them living in my backyard.

Thank you!
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